
  

Dear   ____________________________,     

This   spring   I   have   the   opportunity   to   play   baseball   for   Dallastown   Cougar   Little   League.    Each   year,   DCLL   holds   a   fundraiser   
to   help   support   this   great   program.    While   all   administration,   coaches,   and   helpers   are   100%   volunteer,   the   expense   to   
organize   and   operate   a   Little   League   baseball   program   is   considerable.     
  

While   players   and   their   families   are   asked   to   shoulder   a   significant   portion   of   the   league’s   costs   via   registration   fees,   DCLL   
solicits   additional   funding   from   families,   friends,   and   local   businesses   to   help   keep   costs   passed   on   to   our   players   
reasonable.    Youth   sports   are   so   important   –   they   teach   both   physical   and   life   skills   that   stay   with   young   athletes   long   after   
their   player   careers   are   over.    DCLL’s   goal   is   to   never   lose   a   prospective   player   because   of   financial   burden.   
  

Please   consider   donating   to   support   this   great   program!    100%   of   all   donations   go   directly   to   purchasing   new   equipment,   
game   day   expenses,   insurance,   Little   League   fees,   field   maintenance   and   lawn   care,   and   fun   incentives   for   our   players.   
  

Thank   you   for   your   consideration   in   supporting   me   and   almost   400   other   players!   
  

Sincerely,   
  

__________________________________________________   
  

DCLL   also   now   accepts   Fan   Letter   donations   ONLINE!    We   have   partnered   with   PayPal   for   secure,   easy   online   payments.   
Please   visit   our   website   ( www.dallastowncougarbaseball.com )   and   click   the   “SPONSOR”   tab   or   visit   us   on   Facebook   for   
instructions   and   a   donation   link.     If   donating   online,   be   sure   to   select   “BASEBALL”   in   the   dropdown   page   to   make   sure   your   
entire   donation   is   allocated   to   DCLL.     

If   you   would   like   to   make   a   donation   but   prefer   to   send   a   check,   please   fill   out   the   form   below   and   mail   to   the   address   shown   
at   the   bottom   of   the   page.   

  

Name:   _________________________________________________        Please   accept   my   donation   of:   ________________   

Address:   _______________________________________________   

Email:   _________________________________________________   

Player’s   Name:   __________________________________________   

Please   make   all   checks   payable   to   DCA   (Dallastown   Cougar   Athletics)   and   mail   payment   to:     
DCA   /   Attn:   Wendy   Neutzel     
PO   Box   12   /   Dallastown,   PA    17313   

    

DALLASTOWN   COUGAR   LITTLE   LEAGUE  
  

ARE   YOU   A   FAN   OF   A   DALLASTOWN   
COUGAR   BASEBALL   PLAYER?   

http://www.dallastowncougarbaseball.com/

